
Year One Home Learning  
   
18.11.22 

 
 
 
This week we have been: 
 
* Becoming familiar with the story The Swan Princess for our trip to Leeds 
Castle 
* Recording addition sentences 
* Creating a ‘Wild Rumpus’ from Where The Wild Things Are in the wild 
garden 
* Labelling and naming the parts of a castle  
* Writing a letter to Max to reassure him when he is feeling lonely 
 
Phonics  
This week in phonics we have been learning ‘o’ (open, most), ‘a-e’ (make, 
cake) i-e (time, prize) o-e (home, woke), u-e (rude, tube) and the tricky 
words could, would, should, our.  
 
For home learning, you can…  
*Spot odd and even numbers 
* Use recycled materials to make a castle. Can you name the parts? 
* Read your Little Wandle phonics book to lots of people at home 
 
Junk Modelling 
If you have any empty packaging, bottles, cardboard etc please bring it in 
so that the children can use it for junk modelling in class.  
 
Trip reminder  
We will be going to Leeds Castle next Monday 21st November. Please 
remember to give your child a packed lunch unless you have ordered one 
from school. Remember that we will be leaving school at 8:30 and travelling 
by coach so you will need to drop your child off at 8:15 so that we can be 
ready. We will return to school between 3:30/4pm.  
 

Have a fabulous and restful weekend! 
 

The Year One Team  
 


